
From: Tony
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Deanli Deaf Community Center support
Date: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 8:37:36 PM

Hello!  My name is Anthony DeMare, and I am emailing you from Palmer to request support for the Denali Deaf
 Community Center financial request.  It is a phase 3 funding request, and it will fund many needed services for deaf
 and hard of hearing people statewide.  We have already had success with the moving of the Bridges Navigator
 program, and are currently working at drawing more support services.  Please support the Deaf Center!

Anthony DeMare

Sent from my iPhone
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